
Police  seek  help  to  trace
owner  of  a  possibly  stolen
bike  which  was  found  in
Musselburgh

Police  in  East  Lothian  are
appealing for the public’s help to
track down the owner of a bicycle. 
Officers have released a photograph of the bike which was
recently found in the Musselburgh area. 

They suspect that it had previously been stolen. 

A Police spokesperson said: The bicycle pictured was found
recently in the Musselburgh area in circumstances where it is
believed to have been stolen. 
 
If  you  are  the  rightful  owner  of  this  bike  or  have  any
relevant information please contact 101 and quote incident
number 1336 of 12th September 2024. 
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